Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: ksouthal@vbgov.com

Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2010 10:44 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 147 - Reevaluation of the NIOSH policy on emergency escape support breathing system or

buddy-breather device used with open-circuit self-contained breathing apparatus Comments
Name
Kurt Southall

Organization
Virginia Beach Flre

Email
ksouthal@vbgov.com

Address

3512 Sea Horse Way
Va Beach, Va 23452
USA

Comments

Buddy breathing systems should be mandatory for fire service SCBAs. Buddy breathing systems
provide a valuable tool that aids in fire fighter survivability. Do not remove them! Make them
mandatory! The VBFD has utilized ours twice in the last few years, with success.




